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WEST ACRE BILLIARDS CLUB

The club had of this last season 21 members, which is around our average membership over the last 15 years.

Our junior coaching group has grown again, and continues to attract children wanting to learn cuesports

We entered 8 teams into three different Billiards leagues, with the West Acre A team of Alec Chalmers, Joshua Boughen and Matthew Boughen winning the Narbeck Boys B.l championship.

All leagues were concluded at lockdown, and thus the club had no users following the first week in March.

Following covid preparation we reopened for our full membership on the 3/8, and have sanitising stations, SD planning and wiping down procedures in place ( following every use ).

Thus we are hoping ( despite the heat ) to gain some use in the usually very busy period of August.

We will wait to see how things develop both regionally and nationally as if we go into lockdown again this will see no league billiards and snooker played, which will consequently have a very negative effect on both membership and thus our revenue.

WEST ACRE AND EAST WALTON MARDLES AND MEMORIES Facebook group

The group is steadily growing and has of today 104 members.

We have tried to keep membership to residents of the two villages and to Family members of residents ( past and present ). 

Over lockdown we have had some surprising new members, including the children of West Acres last two Vicars Rev Inness and Rev Berry, with Peter and Fiona Berry posting some great photos from the early 70s which have generated a lot of discussion and recollections of happy childhood days almost 50 years ago.

 

As the group grows so will the villages ability to promote existing community events, while also enabling members to see how such community groups as the village hall have improved their facilities recently.
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